
Charge to the Student Services Committee 
 

December 1, 2024 
 

On behalf of NASPAA President Mohamad Alkadry, the charge for the NASPAA Student Services 
Committee for 2024-2025 is below. The Committee is expected to use the reporting tool 
(attached) to monitor its progress. A report is to be presented at the May 2025 Executive 
Council meeting. 

The Committee is charged with: 

1. Creating Spaces for Continuous Discussion: Address challenges faced by NASPAA 
programs in areas such as recruitment, internship placement, career placement, and 
alumni relations. 

Specifically, the Committee should: 

● Plan professional development webinars on these topics. 
● Propose panels for the NASPAA Annual Conference. 
● Ensure discussions and engagement sessions include programs of all sizes. 

 

Appendix A – Committee Progress Tracker 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1sQa9WXOSDba9lNn5KK3ngNr8rFoAKI5Y/view?usp=drive_link

